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Continuing Professional Development

THOMAS ESTLEY LEARNING ALLIANCE have delivered 
over 21 primary & secondary continuing professional 

development networks during the Autumn term, which 
have been well attended by subject lead teachers within 

TELA’s alliance of schools and also externally.

The networks create an opportunity to share best 
practice and discuss ideas for each other’s classrooms, 

their pupils and students.

Subjects include Art, English, Maths, History, PSHE, RE 
Science, Senco, Early Years, IT & more



Continuing Professional Development for 
Primary & Secondary

Primary Maths 

Delivered by Vicki 

Giffard – Primary Math 

consultant

Primary Music led by Verity, Orchard Primary & supported by 

Sarah from Leicestershire Music 

“I teach part time in a rural primary school and also work as a primary science specialist (SLE) 

with schools and science educators to develop, extend and improve opportunities for children 

by passionately supporting and developing science leaders and empowering them to take 

ownership of the subject and build a love of science within their schools. 

I have a wealth of experience (29 years) with improving learning through effective teaching in 

primary science and am the Primary Science Lead for Derbyshire, Nottinghamshire and the 

Greater Lincolnshire Science Learning Partnerships”

December, TELA welcomed Jane 

Banham to deliver the Primary 

Science workshops (see Jane’s 

snapshot below).

The attendees also listened to guest, 

Andrew Norris from PE.

Primary Engineer work across the UK 

bringing together teachers, 

engineering and data professionals 

to engage pupils with projects 

mapped to the curricula.

https://community.stem.org.uk/people/jane-banham
https://www.primaryengineer.com/about/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/andrew-norris-227564223/?trk=people-guest_people_search-card&originalSubdomain=uk


Continuing Professional Development for 
Primary & Secondary

Thank you to all who have 

delivered and facilitated this 

term



Please find all 

networks on TELA's 
website...

PRIMARY NETWORKS - HTTPS://TELAONLINE.CO.UK/PRIMARY-CPD

SECONDARY NETWORKS - HTTPS://TELAONLINE.CO.UK/SECONDARY-CPD

https://telaonline.co.uk/primary-cpd
https://telaonline.co.uk/secondary-cpd


Achieve with TELA Teacher Training

Currently Achieve with TELA’s 22/23 cohort are in their 
primary & secondary placements across Leicestershire, 

most in schools within TELA’s alliance.

Here they gain a true picture within the classroom, 
experience hand on teaching and work with all level 

educators.

Thank you for your placement support -

Barwell Academy, Cosby Primary, Countesthorpe 
Academy, Orchard CE, Richmond Primary, St Peter's CE, 

St Simon & St Jude's CE, Thomas Estley CC, Thythorn 
Fields and Wigston Academy



Lead Subject Tutor days for the 

Secondary SCITT trainees

Maths Fridays are LST days Science



Our Primary trainees have 
completed their first home school 
placements and will be returning 
during the Summer term

SECONDARY DRAMA TRAINEE, ALEX HAS 
COMPLETED HER FIRST PLACEMENT & IS NOW AT 
THOMAS ESTLEY CC FOR HER FINAL PLACEMENT

SHE IS THOROUGHLY ENJOYING HER TEACHER 
TRAINING JOURNEY SO FAR

#TRAINTOTEACH #INSPIRETHENEXTGENERATION

TRAINEE PLACEMENT UPDATE



ITT placements 
at Thomas Estley 
CC during their 
Christmas 
Jumper Day



Steps to Success 

Cohort 22/23

The Primary & Secondary launch took place 
Monday 05 December at TELA

Delivered by Mandi Collins & Maxine Young.

The focus for the programme will be for the 
teachers requiring pedagogy improvement, 
with an element of improving exercising 
practice



Get Into Teaching Events

25 October

Max & Jo – “It was fantastic to attend The Grand 
Hotel with ex TELA teacher trainees to chat 

to postgraduates & prospective career changers 
wanting to follow a teaching career”

15 November
De Montfort University Works fair

Jo Robotham attended this all-day event to have 
the opportunity to chat to students about the start 

to a career in teaching

The return of face-

to-face teacher 
training events has 

been fantastic, 
giving us the 

opportunity to chat 

to people who are 
considering a 

career in teaching
Get Into Teaching Event



We would like to 
take this opportunity 
to wish you a very 
Merry Christmas
Best wishes Mandi, Max, Jo & Jo 


